
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council Meeting of 25 March 2004 

5. RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATIONS 
 
 SOUTHSHORE RATEPAYERS’ ASSOCIATION 
 
 Tricia Urch and Les Batcheler from the Southshore Ratepayers’ Association were in attendance as 

part of the Board’s rotation policy of inviting residents’ groups to provide an update on their activities.  
 
 EXTENDED HOURS FOR SHIRLEY LIBRARY 
 
 Janet Begg from the Golf Links’ Residents’ Association was in attendance to seek the Board’s 

support for the Library and Information Manager’s proposal for extending the opening hours of the 
Shirley Library.   

 
 The Board decided that representations be made to the Annual Plan Subcommittee in support of the 

proposed extended hours of the Shirley Library. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


